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Dog/Cat Licenses 

 
2014 Pet licenses were due February 28th, 2014  
Resident’s with cats or dogs are encouraged to 
purchase their pet licenses as soon as possible.  
Ron Klassen, our Bylaw Enforcement Officer will 
be ensuring that all pets in the Town are 
licensed.  Owners of pets that are not licensed 
will be fined $40.00 in addition to the license fee. 
 
Pet Owners are now able to purchase a license 
for their dog or cat that is good for the lifetime of 
their pet.  The lifetime license fee for a spayed or 
neutered dog or cat is $50.00; or for an 
unaltered dog or cat is $100.00.  Permanent, 
lifetime, pet licenses will not be issued to a 
restricted dog.  This license is not transferable to 
another pet and once purchased no refunds 
would be made to the purchaser regardless of 
the circumstances. 
 

    Curbside Recycling 
 

Our Blue Recycling Bins have arrived and our 
first bi-weekly recycling pick up date will be 

March 14th.  A brochure from Loraas listing what 
can and can’t be recycled, as well as a schedule 

that indicates what week is garbage and what 
week is recycling  is enclosed  with this 

newsletter.  This information is also available on 
the Town’s website (www.blainelake.ca) – just 

click the recycling bin  
on our “Community Page”. 

 
 

Newsletter 
Anyone wanting to have the newsletter emailed 
to them can contact the Town Office at 
blainelake@sasktel.net, or call 306-497-2531 to 
be added to our email list. 
 

  
Blaine Lake Community Assoc.  

Annual Meeting  
Tuesday, April 8, 2014 

7:00 p.m. 
Curling Rink Lounge 

 
If you do not know what the BLCA is please 

call Laurie @ 306-497-2222! 
 

If you are interested in: 
MINOR HOCKEY, SKATE CLUB OR  

PUBLIC SKATING 
SCHOOL SKATING OR SCHOOL CURLING  
CURLING LEAGUES OR FARMERS’ SPIEL 

MINOR BALL OR SOCCER 
 SWIMMING LESSONS OR SPORTS DAY 

COMMUNITY DRAMA 
 

Or If you would like to see another sport or 
cultural activity (Music, dance, theatre) 

introduced Attend this MEETING 
 

For more information talk to a Director or call 
the BLCA OFFICE at 497-2222 

 
 

http://www.blainelake.ca/
mailto:blainelake@sasktel.net
http://www.blainelake.ca/services/recycling.html
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BLAINE LAKE & DISTRICT 
CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 

Is updating the Blaine Lake Business Directory 
which was printed in 2009.  New, existing, home 
based business and non-profit organizations are 
encouraged to provide their phone numbers by 
calling Pat at 306-497-2617 or Blair at 306-497-
7506.  The updated directories will be available 
by June 1, 2014 at local businesses and at the 
Town Office. 
 

     “Imagine No Bullying” 
 
Blaine Lake Composite School student leaders 
are proud to present Codie Prevost and the 
"Imagine No Bullying" campaign on April 7th. 
Our student leaders are excited for Codie to 
come to our school and share his message. He 
will begin with a school performance and then 
visit each classroom. After school he will hold a 
press release and then an evening community 
performance @ 7 pm in the Blaine Lake School 
Gym.  
Our school student leaders have been working 
hard over the years to create a positive 
environment and school climate. Last year we 
hosted a "pink day" and raised money to buy a 
pink t-shirt for every student and staff member in 
our school. Our students created a performance 
with the theme of "make things better everyday"!  
We invite any and all community (and 
surrounding communities) members to join us. 
Help us support our students in their efforts to 
make the world a better place. 
 
 

   Blaine Lake School 
  Junior Curling Playoffs 
Come to the Curling Rink Friday, March 
7 and Saturday March 8 and Cheer on 
our local students. 

Curling begins at 10:00 am 
Concession will be open and 2 local girls 
are running it.  The Food is AMAZING! 

Come on out for Lunch!! 

BLAINE LAKE PLAY-SCHOOL 
The Blaine Lake Playschool is a non-profit organization that provides 
and promotes a diverse atmosphere focusing on ‘Learning through 
Play’ within fun, stimulating and nurturing environment for children 
ages 3 to 4 years old (must be potty trained).                         
Tuesdays and Thursdays 9 am – 12 pm                                                                                        
For further info, please contact Karleigh 306.497.3319. 

 
 

http://www.safetysign.com/products/p20749/bullying-stops-here-sign

